
Learning focus
British Values

Throughout our curriculum, the British Values are
taught.  Teaching the about these helps the children to

with their Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural
development.  The British Values are: democracy, rule of
law, individual liberty, tolerance of different faiths and

beliefs and mutual respect. 

As part of every day life at William Stockton, we address
these British Values and link them to our value of the
month within our values assemblies.  Our curriculum

also embeds these values to ensure that the children are
developing their understanding of them over time. 

Dates and Notices
Wednesday 31st January -Y 5/6 Athletics
competition
Friday 2nd February - 3/4M class assembly
Friday 2nd February - whole school Number
Day
Monday 5th February - 3/4M visit to the library
Wednesday 7th February - Friday 9th February
- Y4 residential
Thursday 8th February - 2H library visit
Monday 12th February - 3/4S library visit
Wednesday 15th February - 3/4D library visit

Number Smart Zizi Ibekwe

Self Smart Harper Taylor
Tiarnna Whitbourn

People Smart Zander Harrison-Mellor

Art Smart Lexi Pendlebury

Body Smart Rares Chirita

Music Smart Narmin Hasan

Nature Smart Riley Johnson

Word Smart Archie Roberts

Smart Learner Amber Tolan

Class Percentage

RG 98%

2B 99%

3/4M 97%

5/6C 97%

Attendance

Winners
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Reminder: doors shut at 9am - please ensure that you are on time for school

It is important that you are on time so that you child does not miss out on important learning. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Chanice

Anderson who has won a £5

voucher for Amazon today

for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be this

week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

SMART Awards

This week I’ve noticed the mornings getting lighter and the chirp of
birds in the air: spring is coming.  I’m sure, like me, you are all

looking forward to lighter mornings and evenings.   Year 2 have had
a wonderful residential this week to Burwardsley, where they

enjoyed visiting a rural settlement and its inhabitants (including a
very friendly horse.)  We are very thankful to all our staff for giving

up time with their own families to provide these experiences for
the children of William Stockton. 

Year 2 have been

great ambassadors

for our school on

their residential.  

Well done Year 2 

  Friday 2nd February
NSPCC - Number Day

Please come to school
wearing numbers.

 £1 per family to raise
money for the NSPCC 

CelebrationCongratulations to ourPastoral team, MrsAckers and Mrs Quaylewho have worked hardto achieve the Investorsin Families Bronze
award.  
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